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Primary 1 Class Teacher: Miss Grant    Term: 2 

This term we will be learning about the following in class: 

Literacy and English: 
 
We will continue to learn three new sounds per week and use these to blend and 
build simple words. We will begin reading books containing short sentences, reading 
left to right and top to bottom using picture clues and drawing on key words from our 
ORT word tubs. We will continue taking part in circle time activities to develop our 
listening and talking skills as well as engaging in discussion about events, 
characters and ideas in our reading groups. 
 

Numeracy and Mathematics: 
 
In numeracy we will be focusing on naming numbers that come before, after and in 
between any given number. We will also be learning to compare two quantities, 
saying which is more or less.   
In mathematics we will be learning to create and read directions using positional 
language and create symmetrical patterns with different materials. 
 

All Other areas of the Curriculum: 
 
In Primary 1 and 2 we have a play based environment.  This means we learn through 
different play experiences that change weekly.  They often incorporate the things 
we are focusing on in literacy and numeracy but more often cover the other areas 
of the curriculum.  
 
Look out for our next sign up link for our ‘Come and Play’ sessions to see what we 
are up to. 
 

Another information  
 
Our P.E days are on a Tuesday and a Thursday. 
Our Library day is a Friday. Please ensure any books borrowed are in bags on this 
day in order to return to school to swap for a new one.  
Our sponsored ‘moveathon’ will take place on Friday 8th November. Please ensure 
that children come wearing active wear on the day, have plenty to drink and have a 
waterproof jacket as some activities will take place outside. We ask that any funds 
raised are brought in for Friday 15th November.  
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